Lucy Vereshchagina, PhD Vice President, Science & Regulatory Advocacy, PhRMA



Lucy Vereshchagina, Ph.D., is a Vice President in Science and Regulatory Advocacy at PhRMA. Dr. Vereshchagina joined PhRMA in March 2012 as Senior Director, Scientific & Regulatory Affairs. In her current role, Lucy leads the Regulatory Advocacy team with the focus on the Prescription Drug User Fee Act (PDUFA) and the Biosimilar User Fee Act (BsUFA). She has an overall strategic oversight responsibility for the department's domestic regulatory policy and advocacy efforts, including continuous engagement strategy with FDA and other stakeholders.

Prior to joining PhRMA, Dr. Vereshchagina spent over 12 years with the FDA & Healthcare Practice at an international law firm and the Investigational Drug Branch at the National Cancer Institute, NIH. Lucy has a Master's degree in Biochemistry, earned her Ph.D. in Chemistry at the Catholic University of America and completed her post-doctoral studies in molecular biology and immunology at the Walter Reed Army Institute of Research.